
 

 

   
    

    
 

    
  

 

 
  

    
 

 
     
  
    

     
  

 

  
    
     
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                      

    

Byron Bay Bus Interchange and
Carparks 

Community notification August 2020 

The Byron Bay Interchange is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to 
provide a better experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure 
and integrated transport infrastructure across the state. 

Project update 
The Lawson Street South Car Park and Rails Hotel Car Park are nearing completion. These facilities will be 
available for customer use in September 2020. The Lawson Street South Car Park will provide 30 new 
parking spaces including one accessible space and four motorbike parking spaces. The Rails Car Park 
will provide 57 new parking spaces including three accessible spaces and an additional eight staff 
parking spaces. 

The Byron Bay Interchange facility has progressed significantly, completing the following construction 
activities since work began: 

• site preparation including removal and movement of earthworks and pavement layer construction 
• underground service installation including sewerage, stormwater and electrical services 
• building bus canopy foundations and retaining walls. 

Bird’s eye view of the Lawson Street South Car Park construction area, June 2020. 

For more information call 1800 684 490, 
email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au


 

  
   
   

    
 

 
    

   
    
   
      

   
   

  
 

 
      

 

    
  

   
     

 

 

 

 

     

Upcoming work 
Construction activities will continue throughout September and include: 

• completion of the heritage water tower restoration 
• placement of quarry materials for pavements 
• concrete pavements and kerbing 
• commencement of amenities block and bus canopy structural steel and fit out. 

Equipment to be used includes excavators, road grader, rollers, survey equipment, trucks, concrete 
pumps, elevated work platforms, mobile cranes, light vehicles, hand and power tools. 

Work will take place during standard construction hours from 7am to 6pm Mondays to Fridays and 
Saturdays 8am to 1pm. 

Temporary changes to traffic conditions 
To facilitate this work, changes to traffic and pedestrian movements will be required. Traffic control 
and signs will be in place to help pedestrians and vehicles with the temporary changes. 

We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project updates. Further information is 
available on the project website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/byronbay. 
If you would like to be added to the project distribution list, please contact 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

Bird’s eye view of the Lawson Street South Car Park construction area, June 2020. 
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